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Panelist biographies 
 

Nancy Folbre is Professor Emerita of Economics at the University of Massachusetts Amherst. Her research 

explores the interface between political economy and feminist theory, with a particular emphasis on the value of 
unpaid care work. In addition to numerous articles published in academic journals, she is the editor of For Love and 
Money: Care Work in the U.S. (Russell Sage, 2012), and the author of Greed, Lust, and Gender: A History of Economic 
Ideas (Oxford, 2009), Valuing Children: Rethinking the Economics of the Family (Harvard, 2008), and The Invisible 
Heart: Economics and Family Values (New Press, 2001). She has also written widely for a popular audience. Her 
current writing on the political economy of care provision can be seen on her blog, Care Talk. 
 

Farzana Afridi is an Associate Professor in the Economics and Planning Unit of the Indian Statistical Institute, 

Delhi. Her primary research interests lie in the areas of education, gender, labor economics and more recently, 
political economy. She holds an abiding interest in understanding the response of individuals and households to 
public programmes in developing countries. She obtained her Ph.D. in economics from the University of Michigan, 
Ann Arbor and an M.A. in economics from the Delhi School of Economics. 
 

Fatou Diop Sall is the president of the gender and equality department at the Université Gaston Berger (UGB) in 

Saint Louis, Senegal. She is a socio-anthropologist and has taught courses at UGB for over 20 years on social 
protection policy, family sociology, sociology of sexual relationships, among other subjects. She is the organizer for 
the “Groupe d’études et de recherches genre et sociétés” (GESTES), which approaches its research surrounding 
citizenship and human rights, including political and economic rights, from various angles. Additionally, she 
volunteers with various organizations, such as the “Association Sénégalaise pour le Bien-être Familial” (ASBEF) and 
the “Convergence des Femmes Universitaires pour le Leadership Féminin” (COFULEF); she is also a member of the 
sociological research committee of the “Association Internationale des Sociologues de Langue Française” (AISLF). Her 
activism and extensive work on gender equality and women’s rights earned her in 2015 the rank of Knight in the 
National Order of Merit of the State of Senegal. 
 

Laura Pautassi is a Professor of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights at the Universidad Nacional de Córdoba, 

Argentina. She has also held teaching positions at the Facultad de Derecho de la Universidad de Buenos Aires, 
Universidad Nacional de Lanús, Universidad de Buenos Aires and Universidad Diego Portales, Chile. She has been a 
Permanent Researcher at the Ambrosio L. Gioja Institute of Legal and Social Research at the Law School of the 
University of Buenos Aires since 2005 and has served as Independent Expert and Chair of the Working Group for the 
analysis of national reports provided to the Additional Protocol to the American Convention on Human Rights in the 
Area of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights from 2009 to 2018. She currently heads the Interdisciplinary Working 
Group on Social Rights and Public Policies, based at the Gioja Institute, and the UBACYT Interdisciplinary Project: 
“Wellbeing gaps and management hinges in Argentina (2011-2017)” among other projects. She has a PhD in 
Sociology and Political Science from the Universidad Libre de Berlín (FUB) in Germany. 
 

http://blogs.umass.edu/folbre/

